
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:      Public Works Director 
 
MEETING DATE: November 12, 2020 
 
BACKGROUND; 
 
There have been some further negotiations with the selected Public Works Director 
applicant Ty Reimers.  Mr. Reimers has expressed a real interest in the position and 
last weekend explored housing in Cannon Falls.  After having a tough time finding 
housing in the range of his former residence, he decided to withdraw his application for 
the position.   
 
The hiring Committee contacted Mr. Reimers and restarted the negotiation process and 
have come to terms with him at a Grade 17, Step 5 which is up from the Step 3 we 
offered the position.   
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
The hiring committee has recommended the hiring of Ty Reimers for the position of 
Public Works Director at a pay grade 17, step 3, 3 weeks’ vacation and with all the basic 
city supervisor benefits.   
 
Upon further negotiation Mr. Reimers has accepted Grade 17, Step 5, 3 weeks’ 
vacation and all the basic city supervisor benefits.  
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
The hiring committee has recommended the hiring of Ty Reimers for the position of 
Public Works Director at a pay grade 17, step 5, 3 weeks’ vacation and with all the basic 
city supervisor benefits.   
 


